

THE LAKE AND PENINSULA SCHOOL DISTRICT

101 Jensen Drive. P.O. Box 498 King Salmon, Alaska 99613 Phone (907) 246-4280.

Palmer, Alaska 99645

Phone (907) 745-7093

101 W. Arctic, Ave Suite D

April 21, 2022

LPSD Spirit of Caring Award

To: Lake and Peninsula School Board Kasie Luke, Superintendent Bill Cornell, Director of Personnel Laura Hylton, Director of Business

At the final Board Meeting of the 2020-2021 School Year the Board authorized me to award one grant each year in recognition of a person or family that has gone above and beyond in support of a student(s).

The Board authorized an amount up to \$3,000 each year for this award.

After careful consideration I want to provide this year's Spirit of Caring Award to Ms. Amber Christensen-Fox.

Ms. Fox and her family have opened their home this year to one of our students. If not for this generosity and support I'm afraid this student may very well have been homeless. Not only did Ms. Christensen-Fox provide a safe place but the moral and spiritual support so this student would complete all credits needed for graduation.

My sincere thanks to the Board for their generosity and allowing me the privilege of recognizing Amber's act of kindness and love......

Chief Operating Officer